item 10.3.1

Stewart, AEriI

From: Office, Clerks

To: Ross-Siegel, Simon

Subject: RE: [External Email} December meeting of the Environment and Sustainability
committee.

From: Ross-Siegel, Simon

Sent: October-23-19 9:08 AM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Subject: FW: [External Email] December meeting of the Environment and Sustainability committee.

From: turtlepatrolcanada@gmail.com <turtlepatrolcanada@gmail.com>

Sent: October-21-19 6:28 PM

To: Ross-Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>

Ce: Newson, Chris <newsonc@Halifax.CA>

Subject: [External Email] December meeting of the Environment and Sustainability committee.

{This email has been received from an external person or system]
Simon, the Turtle Patrol would like to request the opportunity to present at the December meeting for the
Environmental and Sustainability committee.

The presentation would be brief, taking approximately 15-20 minutes, including post presentation discussion.

We look forward to hearing from you,

Paul Turbitt HALIFAX REGIONAL
President MUNICIPALITY
Nova Scotia Association of Turtle Patrollers

0CT 23 7019
From: Newson, Chris <newsonc@Halifax.CA> "'
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 2:15 PM MUNICIPAL CLERK

To: turtlepatrolcanada@gmail.com
Cc: Ross-Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>; Blackburn, Lisa <blackbl@halifax.ca>
Subject: Windgate Drive - Turtle Nesting area

Hello Paul,

I just spoke with Simon Ross -Siegel, the Legislative Assistant for the Environment and Sustainability Standing
Committee.

He suggests that to be on the agenda for the December meeting, you should submit a formal request to present to the
Standing Committee to him via email,

f have copied Mr. Ross-Siegel on this email. For further information regarding this meeting, please contact him at
rosssis@bhalifax.ca or 902-490-6519.

Mr. Ross — Siegel also noted that he believes staff had noted at the time of your presentation to them previously, that
they would review their internal process regarding work around possible nesting sites.



